Dear friends of Tenniquoits worldwide,

On behalf of the World Tenniquoits Federation I will heartly welcome all participants, representatives, sponsors and spectators of the first World Tenniquoits Championships: A striking historical moment in the history of the sport Tenniquoits.

For the first time we will come together to find out the best singles-players and the best team of the world. This fact is the biggest success concerning international activities after a timespan of about 90 years since the hour of birth of the sport Tenniquoits. The foundation of the World Tenniquoits Federation in the year 2004 gives us the chance to let our dreams come true and our players the possibility to reach the highest goal in their sportly career: Becoming a world champion. What’s already normality for bigger kind of sports like soccer, basketball or rugby since a lot of decades is now reality for our “small” sport Tenniquoits too.
The first World Tenniquoits Championships will make the general public attentive for the so far unknown sport Tenniquoits and may be a start for a prosperous future of this thrilling and elegant sport with a ring. I’m sure these championships will open doors to find new member-nations for the international body World Tenniquoits Federation and moreover will be the right impetus for the technical development of this sport. The founding nations of the World Tenniquoits Federation India, South Africa and Germany and the new affiliated members from Nepal, Bangladesh, Brazil, Pakistan and New Zealand will do their very best to produce an international standard of how to play Tenniquoits on its highest level. This is an indispensible basis for thrilling matches and close competitions for further championships in the future.
The first World Championships will be a fruitful platform and the decisive sporty event for a new international cooperation between the members of the World Tenniquoits Federation and will evoke a closer togetherness in order to make Tenniquoits accepted in the scenery of sports with a growing impact towards the world of media.
My special thanks belong to Secretary General B.S. Nagaraj and his helping hands from the organising Tennikoit Federation of India. I’m sure that the Indian Federation will be a guarantee for first class World Championships and will give us some glorious days in the wonderful town of Chennai at the Coromandel Coast in South India.
The best players and the best team may win. Come and visit and let’s make a small sport big.
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